
  
Headteacher: Mr M Foxwell 

Church Road, Levens, Kendal LA8 8PU   015395 60694   office@levens.cumbria.sch.uk   www.levens.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Ofsted Inspection Report 
Friday, 16 May 2014 

Dear Parents, 
 
I am delighted to provide you with a copy of the Ofsted Report, which is now published and on 
our website. The Ofsted inspection has given the school an overall grade of “Good”, with 
achievement, quality of teaching and leadership and management all graded as “Good”. For 
me, the highlight of the report is the recognition of pupil’s behaviour. To read that pupils are well 
mannered, courteous, concentrate well and persevere with tasks is hugely rewarding.  
 

The report pays tribute to the children and their enjoyment of the school and their belief that it is 
a safe, secure and purposeful environment for learning. I was also encouraged that all the 
lessons observed were at least “good” reflecting the high quality teaching which impacts so 
strongly on pupil learning, contributing to high levels of achievement.  

Again the inspection team highlighted the strong relationships, and mutual respect, which 
extends throughout the school.  

I am really happy with the progress made by everyone involved in school, and Ofsted has 
provided an external validation of that progress. The main recommendations are areas we have 
already identified ourselves and are either working on currently, or have planned for the Autumn 
term. We will now build on this and strive to make Levens an outstanding school. 

I hope you find this information helpful. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions 
regarding this report or any other area of the school. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Foxwell 



 

 


